
P-06-1366 Reinstate funding for Taf Valley Coaches 351 (Tenby to Pendine) 

and 352 (Tenby to Kilgetty) services 

 

This petition was submitted by Melanie Mallin, having collected a total of 

1,697 signatures. 

 

Text of Petition:    

Taf Valley Coaches have successfully ran the 351 and 352 services since June 

2016. They have been supported from Welsh Government funding to cover 

financial short falls. Sadly, this funding is now being withdrawn, making the 

services financially unsustainable. Additionally, an open top double decker 

bus, from a large national bus operator, can operate between Tenby & 

Saundersfoot on a commercial basis every day from Easter to end of 

Summer, directly impacting on the small family local business. 
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